
His Majesty 

Tuanku Alhaj Abdul Halim Mu'adzam Shah ibni Al-Marhum Sultan Badlishah 

The Yang di-Pertuan Agong XIV of Malaysia 

Kuala Lumpur 

 

 

Your Majesty,  

 

I learned with deep sorrow about the tragic loss of Malaysia Airlines flight No. MH17 on 17
th

 

July that took the lives of the aircraft’s passengers and crew. I offer my deepest condolences 

to Your Majesty and to the people of Malaysia.  

 

Our thoughts and prayers are with the families of the victims in these difficult times of grief.  

 

Please accept, Your Majesty, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

 

 János Áder 

  President of the Republic  

 of Hungary 


